
Sports Funding Allocation September 2015- August 2016 

Allocation £8,940 
Carried forward from 2014-15 £,3332 
Funding available £12,272 
Sports Apprentice September 2015 – 
December 2015 

£4312 

Sports coaches for lunchtimes through 
NBLT (12.30 – 1.00) 

£3,000 

Transport to and from sporting 
fixtures 

£1,000 

Annual subscription to BPSSA £180 
School Team sports kit £300 
Proposed PE equipment  £500 
Staff training  £300 
Spend £9592 
 Reducing balance £2,680 
 

Outside school -this year we will attend the following events: 

• North Warwickshire Cross-country competition  
• Bedworth Dodgeball competition  
• Bedworth Tag Rugby competition  
• Bedworth Schools 6-a-side Football Tournament for boys and girls held at 

the Bedworth Oval. 
• Bedworth small schools football league. 
• Coventry schools Football tournament 
• Bedworth Swimming Gala 
• Town Sports 
• Cricket competition  
• Rounders competition 
• Tennis tournament 
• Badminton tournament 
• Quadkids events in Bedworth and Nuneaton 

Other activities will be available throughout the year when fixtures are 
arranged by our Consortium and within our local Bedworth and Coventry schools. 
Our PE subject leader is a member of the Bedworth Partnership of Sport group 



who meet termly to arrange activities and competitive events. These will 
continue to be developed over the year. 

 

In school – this year we will hold the following activities: 

• House cross-country competition 
• A variety of House sports events throughout the year 
• Sports Day – competitive sports including whole school tug-of-war 
• Extra-curricular sports held at lunchtime and after-school, provided by 

sports coaches. 

Sports Apprentice: 

The aim for our Sports Apprentice will be to support teachers and sports 
coaches during all PE lessons to ensure that more children are engaged and 
active during lessons. Also to provide extra-curricular sports lessons during 
school and after school, under the guidance of adults. 

Specific breaktime and lunchtime activities will be provided by our Sports 
Apprentice so that all year groups will have a focussed activity for the week.  

As a result of the wider range of activities offered to all year groups, there will 
be an increase in the numbers of children participating in the activities in school 
and we hope to encourage children to take up a variety of sports outside school. 
Some of our children, past and present, participate in more sports activities 
outside school hours as a result of the wider range of sporting opportunities 
that the school has on offer. 

With the introduction of our Sports Apprentice to add to our coaching team we 
feel that positive male role models will lead the activities. Our Sports 
Apprentice will complete his Level 2 Sports certificate in December 2015 and 
will leave the school to further his career in sports. He has had a positive 
impact on the children and staff. 

Please browse through our website for details of all sports events. 


